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Meeting Date: January 16, 2020

To: Members of the Planning Commission

From: Mikayla Schmidt, City Planner

Presentation from Community Action Center on Site Plan Design Considerations for the Hillcrest Motel Site.

Action Requested:
The Planning Commission is asked to hear a presentation from the Community Action Center (CAC) on site
plan design considerations for the Hillcrest Motel site at 1050 Highway 3 North.

Summary Report:
Staff met with the CAC to review preliminary designs for the Hillcrest Motel site.  By request of a
commissioner and the CAC, staff has brought this review forward to the commissioner.  The intent of this
presentation is for the commissioners to receive the information and give comment on the site designs, if they
wish, to the CAC and staff.  No formal motions or recommendations can be made since this is not a part of a
formal application reviewed by the planning commission.

Alternative Options:
Several options will be presented.

Financial Impacts:
Several design factors could financially affect the scope of the project.  The CAC can speak more on these
impacts.

Tentative Timelines:
Tentative timeline discussion can be asked of the CAC representatives.

File #: 20-043, Version: 1

City of Northfield Printed on 4/29/2024Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

